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ATTENTION: ALL POST AND DISTRICT COMMANDERS: 

IT IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT THAT YOU SHARE THIS 
INFORMATION WITH YOUR POST AND DISTRICT QUARTERMASTER, 
ADJUTANT AND COMMITTEE CHAIRMEM AND ALL POST MEMBERS 
AT YOUR MEETING 

DEPARTMENT OF NEW MEXICO VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS OF 
THE UNITED STATES 

1. Department Headquarters landline number 575-653-4378 has been 
disconnected.  If you need to contact Department QM use either email 
or cell phone. 
   

2. Post and District updates are attached. 
 

3. Slides of training from the Flying Squadrons are attached. 
 

4. All quarterly audits are to be sent to Department Adj Mark Decker. 
 

5. Dress for National Convention has been updated as: 
 

Saturday July 31 Business Casual 
Sunday August 1 Business Casual with Department Shirt if possible 
Monday August 2 Business Dress 
Tuesday August 3 Business Casual 
Also, Kansas City mayor as required masks be worn inside all 
buildings starting Monday August 2. 
 
By Order of: 

 
 
Rogelio Maldonado, Commander Department of New Mexico Veterans 
of Foreign Wars  
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Official:  
 
 
 
Mark Decker, Adjutant Department of New Mexico Veterans of Foreign 
Wars 


